
 

 Dear Parents/Guardians,  

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to inform you that we will be organizing a 

Kindergarten Jumpstart for our incoming students at RVES. This jumpstart will provide a 

wonderful opportunity for your child to become familiar with the school environment, meet their 

future classmates, and engage in interactive activities that will help them transition smoothly into 

kindergarten. 

The Kindergarten Jumpstart will span two consecutive days, August 14th and 15th, from 7:45am 

to 3:24pm. During this time, our experienced staff will introduce various aspects of kindergarten 

life and facilitate engaging learning experiences for your child. The jumpstart will include 

activities such as storytime, arts and crafts, music, and outdoor play, all designed to nurture your 

child's social, emotional, and cognitive development. 

Here are a few key points regarding the Kindergarten Jumpstart: 

1. Dates: Aug. 14th and 15th 

2. Time: 7:45am to 3:24pm 

3. Location: Royal Valley Elementary School 

4. School Supplies: Please bring your supplies with you on the first day of jumpstart, 

Aug.14th. The school supply list will be attached to this letter.  

5. Transportation: Bus Routes will run as normal. You should hear from your student’s 

driver once routes are finalized. If you will be dropping off your child, please drop them 

off at the lower west end parking lot between 7:45-8:05 am. After 8:05am, please bring 

them up to the office. Parent pick up will be in the same location starting at 3:24 pm. 

Those riding the bus, we will begin loading at 3:15pm.  

6. Meals: We will be serving breakfast and lunch to students. If you would like them to eat 

school breakfast/lunch please put money on their account during enrollment or any time 

leading up to the first day of jumpstart. They also can eat breakfast at home and pack a 

lunch, if you prefer.  

We believe that the Kindergarten Jumpstart will be a valuable experience for your child, helping 

them build confidence, establish friendships, and develop a positive attitude towards their 

educational journey. It will also give our teachers a chance to assess each child's readiness and 

plan accordingly for their individual needs. 

If you have any concerns, questions, or would like to inform us about any specific requirements 

for your child, please do not hesitate to contact us at 785-986-6286.  

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child's education. We look 

forward to a fantastic Kindergarten Jumpstart! 

 


